
 

 

Gimel, Daled, 

Hay, Vav & 

Zayin 

STUDENTS & 

FAMILIES 

Family education is an integral part of our religious school 

 program & we look forward to all Gimel through Zayin  

families attending this special family education program. 

In order to receive attendance credit your child should place a label next to his/her name 
in the Shabbat Family Study  loose-leaf book located in his/her study session. 

Any questions, please contact Sharon Solomon, Religious School Director  
at 516 484 4980 or via email at Sharonsolomon@tbsroslyn.org or religiousschool@tbsroslyn.org. 

401 Roslyn Road, Roslyn Heights, NY 11577 

SHABBAT FAMILY STUDY 
FRIDAY EVENING, DECEMBER 13, 2013 

5:30-5:45 Shabbat Songs (Nigunim) & Snacks 

5:45-6:30 Shabbat Family Study Sessions 

6:30-7:30 Dinner 

7:30 Friday Night Live 

Shabbat Dinner RSVP: Please tell us that you are staying for dinner  
           by Sunday, 12/8. 
• Suggested minimum donation $18 per family. 
• Please email Darlene at religiousschool@tbsroslyn.org. 
• Please send your check payable to Temple Beth Sholom to the Religious School Office. 

TBS Shabbat Dinner—Friday, December 13th  
 

Family Name ______________________________________________     
Student ____________________    Email______________________ 
 
# children _________   #adults__________ 
 
Enclosed is a donation of $______ payable to Temple Beth Sholom. 


